Join DCI!

You too can become a Member of Affiliate (for NGOs)

Your subscription includes each quarterly issue of
ACRN. Members and affliates also receive lots of other
information about DCI's campaigns and activities

Subscriptions

under $20,000 pa/student $25 pa

$20,000 - $35,000 pa. $55 pa

$55,000 - $75,000 pa. $85 pa

over $75,000 pa. $115 pa

OR you can simply subscribe to our newsletters:

Australian Children’s Rights News NGO $35 pa
Govt $60 pa

DCI Geneva Newsletter NGO $35 pa
Govt $60 pa

Donations help to expand DCI’s important work.
Please consider adding a donation to your subscription:

$10...... $25...... $50...... or $........
| enlose a cheque for $..............
/Credit Card Authority )

Please debit my Bankcard/Visa/Mastercard

Account
Card#........0 ..ol o ool
Exp date .. ../ .. ..

Signature
Name on Card

-

Name

Send this form with your cheque to:

|
|
|
DCl-Australia |
GPO Box 3131 |
Canberra ACT 2602 |
or fax (card payments only) to 02 6257-6722 :

|

DCI members and affiliates add to the action!

Websites

http://dci-au.org/

DCI-Australia has changed its website address.
To celebrate, a range of new items have been
posted. Visit and reset your browser while you’re
there.

WWww.crimbarvic.org.au

The Criminal Bar Association of Victoria has re-
launched its website. It includes material on
topics particularly relevant to young people, such
as mandatory sentencing and the right to protest.

http://vic.uca.org.au/linkup

The The Asylum Seeker Project Website is
focused mainly on the Hotham Mission’s LinkUp
Program, which links support volunteers with
isolated asylum seekers in the community. The
site also contains some general information on
asylum seekers, some projects and networks
involved and to get a feel of some of the positive
community input into asylum seekers in the
community. It was designed and created by
Ahmed, an asylum, Ahmed, who has been
severely depressed and suicidal after being
separated from his wife and children for almost
5 years. He spent over 2 months developing it.

http://www.familycourt.gov.au/html/
25thanniversary.html

2001 marks the first 25 years of the Family Court
of Australia. The Family Law Act which
established the Court came into operation on 5
January 1976, having received Royal Assent in
June 1975. A conference held in July: celebrated
past achievements and developments; reflected
on various lessons learnt and mistakes made; and
looked forward with optimism to the next 25
years. This site contains a number of the papers
that were given.

http://www.hreoc.gov.au/info_for students/
index.html

The Human Rights and Equal Opportunity has
a special page set up to assist students.
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